
















We are proud to bring Charlotte Bilingual Preschool’s ECE approach 
to our dual-language learners and their families. We look forward to 

strengthening our combined services in the future with the hopes of 
serving hundreds more families together.

Jared Keaton - CEO of Alliance Center for Education
























